
Hot weather 

As the hot weather continues, can we please     

remind you to make sure your children have     

suncream on or with them and that they bring a 

water bottle to ensure they stay hydrated. 

As part of their Personal Development, your child 
will learn how to stay safe in the sun. Please ask 

them about this. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Sports day 

Thank you for joining us at our Sports Day this year. At 
Cloverfields, we aim to develop great sportsmanship and 

a positive attitude towards all sports.  

In our assembly, back at school, we celebrated this as 
well as sporting success. 

ELT Big Run 
 

Every child across the Enquire Learning Trust is 
invited to walk or run 1km to help us collectively 

cover the 9,950 km from our ELT office in      
Wakefield to Kingstone Primary School in Uganda. 

 
Together, we’ll raise enough to sponsor around 30 
children, providing: Education Food & clean water, 
Healthcare and a boarding school with safe shelter 

and sanitation   
 

We are asking all children come in this Wednesday 
2nd July in their PE kit to participate and to bring a 

cash donation in with them. 
 

Thank you for your continued support – let’s make 
every step count. 

 

Y6 residential 

Earlier this month, all children who attended had a        
fantastic time at PGL on their residential visit. During their 

two night stay, they participated in a wide range of        
activities which supported in developing their teamwork, 

resilience and respect.  

A great time was had by all! 

Transition 

At Cloverfields, we support all children so they have a         

successful transition to the next year group. CompassGo 

and the school nurse have worked closely with the      

children in Year 6 to support them in transitioning to    

secondary school. 

Transition week for all children at Cloverfields will begin 
on the 17th July. On the 23rd July, at 3:30pm, we’d like to 
invite you to ‘Meet the Teacher’, a drop-in session after 

school, where you can meet your child’s new teacher and 
receive a copy of the term dates for the next academic 

year.  

This will be held on 23rd July at 3:30pm. 

Parents evening 

This term, we will be holding Parents’ Evenings so 

you can discuss the progress your child has made 

over the course of the year. 

These will be on the following dates and parents 

can drop in between 3:30pm and 6pm: 

Year 1 and 2 and Whales class – Tuesday 8th July 

Year 3 and 4 and Foundation Stage – Thursday 

10th July 

Year 5 and 6 - Monday 14th July 

Reminder 

School closes at 2:30pm on Thursday 24th July. 

There will be no Kids Club on this day. 

School reopens on Monday 1st September. 



SUMMER HALF TERM 2 

JULY 

8 July Parents Evening – KS1 & Whales class (Parrots 3:30 – 4:30) 

10 July Parents Evening – FS & Dolphins and Turtles class (Parrots 3:30 – 4:30) 

    

14 July Parents Evening – Y5/6 

16 July Last day in current classes 

17 July First day in new classes 

    

22 July Y6 Graduation – 1:45pm 

24 July July Newsletter out 

Finish for Summer – 2:30pm – No after-school clubs 


